Minutes for CEPP meeting of

May 8, 2008

In attendance: Deb Hall (Chair), Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Terry Diggory, Susan Kress, Dan Nathan, Kyle Nichols, Pat Oles, Muriel Poston, Rik Scarce, and Bob Turner.

The chair welcomed Terry Diggory and Bob Turner, who will join CEPP as full-term members next year.

The May 1 minutes were approved with revisions.

The Chair reported that the IPPC sub-committee on Admissions and Financial Aid has discussed admissions-related publications and the way the faculty is portrayed in them.  She noted that while Admissions has clearly been successful in attracting good students, more faculty input regarding admissions materials, and even the College home web page, is in order.  Discussions along these lines with Peter McDonald and Dan Forbush from College Communications have begun.

The Committee discussed the UWW motion and the process to be followed at the May 14 faculty meeting.

The committee discussed its May 12 retreat agenda.  Agenda items include:

Academic Grievance Subcommittee Charge 
Center for Teaching and Learning 

Assessment

DOS Restructuring Report

Dual degree program in engineering with Rensselaer

ACIS

Zankel Music Center Charge

A discussion of “Big Picture” academic priorities.

The meeting was adjourned at 5 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Rik Scarce.
